
 

 

The School of Bonsai, Xmas Sale Day on Saturday 16 November  2024 is rapidly approaching. 

The Sale Days have been successful over the past couple of years and hopefully the next one will be 
bigger and better. 

We have 30 tables available for hire to sell your trees and bonsai related items. 

Sellers  

If you wish to sell some bonsai or bonsai related accessories please contact Robert McVicar 
on president@schoolofbonsai.com.au to arrange a table.   

The fee per table is $30. To guarantee a table you'll need to pay by the 2 November 2024 (before the 
sale date.) 

Tables will be allocated on the day but you can request a space based on your previous experience. 

Payment for the table  
 
To confirm your booking a direct deposit of $30 into the School's bank account, for each table that 
you have requested is required  in advance of the sale date: 

 
The School of Bonsai Inc 
BSB 062-167 
Account 0090 3040 
 
Please provide your name and Sale Day in the description of the deposit so I know who's paid. 

Venue 

 

The venue is the Main Hall, Don Moore Centre, North Rocks Road, Carlingford NSW 2118.  

Entry is via North Rocks Road. 

There's normally plenty of free parking in front of the hall and in the grounds. 

There's plenty of room in the hall as it holds 300 people. 

Date & Time 

The date is Saturday 16 November 2024. 
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Time 10am to 12 noon.  Only open for a short time but a good time. 

 

Sellers  

Sellers should have entry to the Hall by 8:45 am to set up (but not sell until 10 am to give everyone 
an equal chance!). 

Doors will open for sales at 10 am and we have to be out of the Hall by 1pm. 

 

All sales are the responsibility of the seller.  So you may need to bring cash in various 
denominations for giving change unless you have an electronic sales device.  

Tables 

 

Tables are supplied and will be in the hall and are approx 2.5 x 1meter.  The tables will be put in 
place but you'll have to set up your table.  We also have some plastic covers to put on the tables 
before you put the plants on the table.  You can put excess trees under the table to increase selling 
space. 

Buyers   

There'll be 30 tables with a wide selection of bonsai and pre bonsai from both The School of Bonsai 
and other Bonsai Clubs members together with a number of Bonsai professionals. 

Also we'll have a number of local ceramic artists selling unique handmade bonsai pots at very 
reasonable prices. 

There will also be a wide range of bonsai accessories for sale 

Spread the word  

 

The School has advised all the Bonsai Clubs and will send out a reminder but remember to spread 
the word to as many potential buyers as possible. 

If you have photos of your sale trees and you want to put them on the School of Bonsai 
Facebook,  send them to me and the School will put them up. . 

 

Looking forward to seeing you back buying and selling.  

 

Robert McVicar 

 

President 

School of Bonsai 


